
  Apply Now to Become an Online Safety Champion!     

We’re excited to recruit a new team of Online Safety Champions starting in September 

2025! 

If you're passionate about helping others stay safe online, this could be the role for you. 

 

     What does the role involve? 

• Leading and supporting school assemblies about online safety 

• Helping to run Online Safety Cafés each half term 

• Supporting fellow pupils with online safety concerns  

• Meeting as a team to expand your knowledge which could be during lunchtimes 

 

      How to apply 

This year, all applications will be submitted electronically. You can apply in whichever 

creative way suits you best, such as: 

• A Word document        

• A PowerPoint presentation       

• A short video       

• An audio clip via QR code using Vocaroo     

• Or something even more imaginative!       

 

                                   We're recruiting 4 Champions: 

• 1 from Year 3 

• 1 from Year 4 

• 1 from Year 5 

• 1 from Year 6 

 

             Deadline: Friday 5th September 

Please email your application to office@martleshamacademy.org or hand it in at school 

on a USB stick.  

 


